
	
  

 
 
 

6/13/2016 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Over the course of many years the Kiwanis Christmas in July extravaganza continues to be a 

rewarding experience for the youth of Covenant House Florida. The excitement and thoughts of 

a Christmas experience in the middle of the year is captivating. The youth of Covenant House 

Florida are very grateful to be invited participants of this yearly event. Throughout many 

experiences the youth of Covenant House brag for the days about all of the new shoes, clothes 

and misc. items they receive in their gift bags. Our Mom/Baby population is most appreciative of 

the highly expensive baby supply that they are gifted for their children. I have encountered many 

tears of joy as a result of this yearly event.  The Staff and youth of Covenant House Florida 

would like to extend a warm Thank you to all the volunteers and staff of Kiwanis that makes this 

event possible every year.  

	
  With gratitude,  

 Staff and Youth of Covenant House Florida	
  

 
Please contact me if you have any additional questions or need feedback  
 
Casiopia G.M Daly 
Female Residential Specialist 
Covenant House Florida 
(954) 568-7926 (office) (305) 790-0612 (cell)  
	
  


